
Beira Torno. Lda.	Montinho-Sertã
Zona Industrial Proença-a-Nova	7 th September2011

Dear  José Gomes
I am writing to answer to  the ad of the newspaper.
I have experience in working as a locksmith and I like working
I am available tor the interview  I look forward to meeting you.

.
Yours sincerely
Sidónio S. Silva


